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To whom it may concern:

I would like to state my objection to any amendment of the planning conditions for
the new runway at Dublin Airport. The reasons for my objections are:

· Sleep disturbance - any increase in the number of night time flights will
continue to have a detrimental impact on the sleep of residents. There is
already a significant impact on sleep from current night time flights. The
health impacts of airplane noise and sleep disturbance are well impacted.
· Many larger European airports operate strict no night time flights. 
· Using 2019 as the baseline for the noise quota should be revisited, given this
was the busiest, and hence noisiest year. An average over a period would
seem more reasonable.  

 

Linda Menton




